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Formal Bid Recommendation 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The Landfill Division of Public Services has a motor grader in need of replacement based on age and overall 
condition.  We are recommending a 2014 John Deere 672G motor grader for council approval. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
The Landfill Division has a 1997 Galion 830C in need of replacement based on age and overall condition.  This 
brand is no longer in production and we believe this machine has reached the end of its useful life.  May 
Equipment has a 2014 John Deere 672G motor grader that was in their rental pool with 3,533 hours.  The motor 
grader has been operated by the landfill staff and they believe it will meet their needs.  The price of $176,203.80 
is for the motor grader and delivery.          
    
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds are available in the 2019-20 budget. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Fleet Services Department recommends purchasing one 2014 John Deere 672G motor grader from May 
Equipment in the amount of $176,203.80.  Recommendation also includes declaring the old motor grader as 
surplus and disposing through the online auction process. 
 

       






